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A joint World Bank-DRI mission visited Sarajevo, in Bosnia and Herzegovina to assess debt
management activities in the country based on the DeMPA methodology developed by the
World Bank. The mission met with staff from various institutions involved in debt management
such as the Ministry of Finance, the Central Bank and presented its preliminary assessment to
the authorities. The final report will shortly be finalised and submitted to the Bosnian State
authorities.

  

 1 / 1


